
       
St. Louis School 

Circular No. 64 (12/13) 
 

7
th

 November, 2012 

To:  All Staff, Parents & Students  

 

 Please be informed that we shall hold our Annual Speech Day on Friday, 16
th

 

November 2012 at 5:00 p.m. in the School Hall.  Mr. Chong Hok Hei, Charles, will be the 

Guest of Honour. 

 

 All Secondary 6 and Secondary 7 graduates of School Year 2011-12 will be attending.  

There will also be the presentation of Academic Prizes and Awards to students of different 

forms. 

 

 All normal lessons will be suspended and the playgrounds will be closed on that day in 

order to facilitate the arrangements for the whole function. 

 

 Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

                                                                                                           Dr. Yip Wai-ming 

                                                                                                              Principal 

 

 

 

 

  


